
Health System Catalogue (“HSC”)

Supplier & Data Onboarding

Background

Representatives from a significant number of Medical Device Suppliers in NZ 
attended a recent HSC webinar, hosted by Peter Stevens (CEO of GS1 New 
Zealand) on 9 November 2021.

The webinar featured discussion with Shayne Hunter (DDG - Data & Digital at the 
Ministry of Health) and Cushla Currie (CEO of MTANZ), regarding the benefits of 
the HSC Programme to the NZ Health Sector.

As a result of this informative and successful webinar, Medical Device Suppliers 
have already contacted HSC seeking to be involved in the HSC Programme.

Now is your opportunity to participate!!!

NOVEMBER 2021

• The HSC Programme is gathering momentum as we head towards our first key 
milestone of “View” in Dec-21.  This will be followed by the important next step 
of “Interact” in late Mar-22, where DHBs will be able to extract item and pricing 
information from the HSC to use in their own Purchasing Catalogues.

• Following initial engagement activities with the first group of Suppliers, we are 
now extending an invitation to all Medical Device Suppliers in NZ to participate 
in the development of the HSC.

hsc@nzhp.health.nz

Calling all Medical Device Suppliers

1. Email us at hsc@nzhp.health.nz to register your interest and for any further 
information you require.

2. We’ll organise an initial discussion with you, which will likely include a 
representative from GS1 (as our preferred publishing channel).

3. From there, we’ll determine next steps and what you need to do to get your 
data ready and your products into the Health System Catalogue.

It’s that simple!

Yes, I want my products in the HSC! How do I get involved?

mailto:hsc@nzhp.health.nz

